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Lake Ave (at 3rd Street) in Downtown Duluth to Close for Utility Project

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Public Works and Utilities Department will be installing a
new gas main along Lake Avenue, at 3rd Street, in downtown Duluth starting September 15,
2014. The work will require closure of Lake Avenue at 3rd Street for about two weeks.

Motorists are urged to use an alternate route.

The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation.
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